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Press Release

November 16, 2001
Skanska awarded bridge contract in Poland valued at 

SEK 364 M

Skanska’s Polish subsidiary Exbud Skanska has received a contract to design and construct the “Millennium Bridge” in Wroclaw in southwestern Poland. The contract is valued at EUR 39 M, about SEK 364 M. The customer is the Streets Department of the City of Wroclaw. 

The Millennium Bridge spanning the Oder River is part of a new bypass highway around Wroclaw. The 972-meter bridge will have four lanes and separate pedestrian and bicycle lanes. The bridge, which is the first to be built in Wroclaw in 50 years, will ease the traffic congestion on the city’s central bridges.

Exbud Skanska’s bridge-building unit has a high level of bridge-building skill, documented most recently in a bridge project that was completed in record time in central Krakow. The technical expertise and experience in bridge building was a strong contributing factor to Exbud Skanska being chosen for the design, engineering and implementation of the project on a turnkey basis. 

Design work is beginning immediately and construction will start in the spring of 2002, with completion scheduled for September 2004.

For further information please contact:

Jan-Gunnar Glave, Acting President, Exbud Skanska, 

Tel +48 609 038 508. 

Tor Krusell, Senior Vice President Communications, Skanska AB, 

Tel +46 8 753 87 47

This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com
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